6th Grade Newsletter  
Friday, May 20th  2022
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday are 12:00 release days

    
	Mrs. Hummill- Language Arts
jhummill@rappahannockschools.us

What a great year! Thank you for being amazing this year with all of the changes and challenges. See you next year! 


	Ms. McCabe
emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

 We have completed our science curriculum for the year.  We will spend the remainder of the year reviewing and preparing for next year.
Have a great summer and we will see you next year!


Questions or concerns?  Please email me anytime!

	Mrs. Jarrett- Math
mjarrett@rappahannockschools.us

We have completed our math curriculum and our SOLs!  Great job to you all!  We will enjoy the rest of our time together reviewing with some fun math games.

Enjoy your summer! Look forward to seeing you all next year!


If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please do not hesitate to email me.
	Important Reminders and Notes



Reminder:  In the event of a closure, all courses will be updated and available in Canvas.  If you need any questions about assignments, please contact the course subject teacher.  If you need assistance with Canvas access or other issues, please contact emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

 







